



Fletcher Pack and Reed Pack

Issue: 18

Month: Oct/Nov

<u>Newsletter</u>

What's happened this month?

NEWS:

Loads of Cubs braved the wet and cold to attend the district day out to the Greenwood centre, North Wales, see Pics on Page 2!

Fact of the Month!

This year 1st Thurstaston Scout Group is 80 Years Old!

Amazing!

Happy Birthday to us!

<u>Next Event:</u> <u>Bonfire Night – 9th Nov</u>

Social Media

www.firstthurstaston.co.uk

www.facebook.com/
1stthurstaston

Twitter:

@1st_Thurstaston

Well, the action has certainly carried on since starting back after the summer hols!

We've been busy making over 20 boxes to send to Operation Christmas Child, the leader team would like to thank all of you who donated items to for us to fill our boxes with and for sending us all those 50p's to help with the postage!

We've also looked at making posters showing what our Cubs love about Cub Scouting and why they come week in week out! These were great and some of them are on display in the hut! Hopefully we will use these when advertising the group and promoting Scouting within West Wirral in the near future! That finished off the communicators badge! All your Cub needs to do now to get the badge is to find an interesting fact off our Group Website and email it to the email address that is at the bottom of every page on the Wesbite! Please make sure that a parent/guardian is

helping the Cubs whilst they are on the internet!

We also had a talk from Nathan (one of our Young Leaders) on his trip to Ghana over Summer, he told us what he did and showed us the importance of Fair Trade! We also got to taste the difference between non-fair trade and fair trade chocolate! Mmm....

Not to mention we had our incredible Hallowe'en party comprising of duck apple, candy skulls and doughnuts on a string!

Forthcoming Events:

Sat 09 Nov – Bonfire Night Party

Sun 10th Nov – Remembrance Service @ St.Barts 10.15

BBC Children In Need − Section Nights! [©]



Group



Find us on Facebook







Pictures Page





Pic to the left is all the Cubs that got invested into our Packs at the Greenwood Centre! Congratulations to you all! We hope you enjoy being in Cubs!

Below is a picture of a couple of our VERY VERY WET but HAPPY Cubs at the Greenwood Centre! ©







2 Pics above of Leader on the barefoot trail! Surprisingly none of Cubs wanted to join them! We're obviously teaching the Cubs well but not so the Leaders! Apparently it did wonders for their feet though!!







Find us on Facebook

